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P.O. Drawer L.
Plant City, Florida 33564-9007
Telephone: 813/782-1591
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Mr. Mirza Baig g 4
Florida Department of Environmental Regulation éa%e
Bureau of Air Quality Management e

2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

SUBJECT: Molten Sulfur Storage &
Handling
Permit No. AC29-167204

Dear Mr. Baig:

Per your telephone conversation with Jim Martin, we
offer the following suggested throughput rate limitation on
the sulfur system:

"The average daily input shall not exceed 2550 tons per
day or 930,750 tons per year. The maximum daily input shall
not exceed 2800 tons on any day and for not more than 10
days during the year at this higher rate.

The annual visible emission evaluation shall be
performed as near to the 2800 T/D input rate as
practicable".

If you have any additional questions please call Jim
Martin at 813-782-1591.

Sincerely,

LJZZanaL423§;4¢ggg;.%QLA§E59
J.E. Parsons,
General Manager
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cc: P.R.' Roberts/T.A. Edwards
Pradeep Raval, Koogler & Associates
C J. Martin
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